
March Newsletter 

 

Thank you all for meeting with me at parent-teacher conferences. I enjoyed 
speaking with you and sharing insight about your children. I’m so proud of their 
accomplishments, progression and maturity. With a little practice, they’ll all be 
ready for Pre-K before you know it. 

We have many fun and exciting things planned this month. We will learn about 
animals, dinosaurs, Dr. Seuss and St. Patrick’s Day, since apparently, everyone is 
Irish on that day! On ​March 5th and 6th​ we will celebrate “Read Across America” 
by reading Dr. Seuss books with our school mates. ​If you’d like to, please dress 
your child in a Dr. Seuss character (for example: Cat in the Hat, Thing 1 or 2, 
Horton the Elephant) or in any other character from their favorite book (for 
example: Pete the Cat, Pinkalicious, Rainbow Fish). Be creative with your ideas 
or simply put them in “regular clothes” with a hat or headband or something to 
make them feel like they’re participating!  ​There will be many fun crafts sent 
home in the coming weeks and a new St. Patrick’s Day themed bulletin board very 
soon. Hopefully you’ll also hear some interesting facts when we compare and 
contrast dinosaurs and other animals. We will even have a new sensory table 
filled with sand, shovels, dinosaurs and other animals. We plan on becoming 
paleontologists going on an archaeological dig!  

Please note, although we won’t have an official “party” on St. Patrick’s Day, we 
have many exciting things planned. There will be a school wide event on ​March 
17th and 18th ​that will begin with a special St. Patrick’s Day story and then a 
mischievous leprechaun will visit leaving us his hat, footprints and clues on clovers 
to help us find his treasure box filled with gold and stickers. It is sure to be a very 
exciting day. Wear green!! 

We will also continue with our letter of the week, have Dance Studio with Miss 
Carol as well as Chapel Time with Miss Holly. Thank you once again for your 
continued support. Happy almost springtime everyone! 

 

Jennifer Landesman, Lauren Muhlschlegel & Rebecca Craney 



 

 

 

 


